
 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                      
10 May 2019 

 

 

 
Dear Applicant 

 

Thank you for expressing an interest in the Chemistry Teacher vacancy. 

 

Please find enclosed an application form, job description and other information relating 

to the post. I hope that the information included in this pack is useful to you and 

answers some of the questions you may have about the post.  

 

If you are unsure about any aspect of the position then please contact Mrs Sue 

Wilkinson, Deputy Head, on 0151 235 1300 or email her at  

s.wilkinson@westderbyschool.co.uk . 

 

Applications can be returned by email to v.mcgarry@westderbyschool.co.uk or by post 

to West Derby School, 364 West Derby Road, Liverpool L13 7HQ. 

 

The closing date for applications is 09.00 a.m. on Tuesday 21st May.  Interviews will be 

held on Thursday 23rd May 2019.  If you do not hear from us by 24th May 2019, then 

unfortunately your application has not been successful. 

 

I look forward to receiving and reading your application. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 
Mrs S Graham 
Headteacher 
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